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Fire Brigade renovations 
 
(Kahnawà:ke – 22, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2012) The Capital Unit of the Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke would like to inform the community that the Kahnawake Fire 
Brigade (KFB) will be undergoing flooring renovations beginning Wednesday, May 23rd 
and ending Friday, June 8th. 

 

For the duration of the work, the KFB will park emergency vehicles in their exterior 
parking lot. Community members are urged not to use the parking lot during this time. It 
is imperative that space is available, as these types of vehicles require a large amount of 
space to enter and exit the parking area. 
 
Heavy machinery and construction crews will be on site weekdays from 7am until 
3:30pm and will also require space in the area. No road closures are expected. 
 
Your patience throughout this project is greatly appreciated.  Please contact the 
Technical Services Office at 635-1016 if further information is required. 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
Please mention at your discretion up to June 8

th
 2012  

For further information on this release contact Justus Polson-Lahache at 450-632-7500, ext. 2267 
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